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FREE ONE ON ONE TECHNOLOGY INSTRUCTION 
Even while the Senior Center is closed, the WCLC is offering individual instruction on iPhones, 

iPads, Android phones, Android notebooks and tablets. 
  * Sessions are based on your individual needs and questions. 

 * Volunteers are available to assist you remotely via phone and through videoconferencing 

applications  

 * Sessions are up to one hour and are FREE of charge during this time.   

 * Donations to WCLC are always welcomed. 

 

 
 

DO YOU WANT TO ZOOM?! 
EASILY ACCESS REMOTE CLASSES, MEETINGS & SOCIAL INTERACTIONS  

WITH VIDEO CONFERENCING 

Much of the Senior Center’s programming is now done remotely during this time of social 

distancing.  If you have a computer, laptop, smart phone or iPad/tablet, you can easily join in the 

fun, stay busy at home, and connected to your friends and family!  It’s easier than you think!   
  

The Wethersfield Computer Learning Center continues to offer FREE one on one, remote tutoring.  

Learn how to use the most popular videoconferencing platforms: Zoom, Google Meet and 

GoToMeeting, to name a few.  Volunteers are available to explain, access and use the technology. 
 

 

 

For more information or to request one on one and Zoom assistance,  

please email amy.miller@wethersfieldct.gov or call 860-721-2979 
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